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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, May 07, 2010 4:04 PM
To: 'Richard A. Rees'
Subject: RE: Duplicate Mailings

Dear Mr. Rees, 
 
I apologize for the multiple mailings you recently received.  The fact sheets were sent by the Responsible Party 
using their own mailing list, as part of the public notification requirement for site clean-ups and site closures.    
 
Once again, I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) 
and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of 
the original message. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Richard A. Rees [mailto:cc003954@mindspring.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2010 10:23 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: Duplicate Mailings 
 
Yesterday I received THREE mailings from you; one addressed to me and two addressed to "current resident". 
 
This is the second time this has happened and I want it stopped!  
Please remove the 
"current resident" addresses from your data base; I own the property and will be the only occupant for,  I hope, 
many years. 
 
Richard Rees 
522 21st St. 
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